Date
Dear Parents,

For the last couple of years, schools in Huron County have taken a new approach to helping students learn; we call our plan the Student Achievement Model.  It involves all schools and all teachers and uses what has been proven to work in research as a foundation.
You have likely heard the old adage, “A stitch in time save nine.”  This same thinking applies to what we are doing with students who are struggling in their learning.  By helping students catch up early—before they get too far behind—better learning takes place down the road.  This means that some students will receive additional help in math, reading, writing, and behavior from trained adults in the school beside their teachers.  These supports may come and go throughout the year based on an individual child’s progress.  
Before your child receives extra support, you will receive a phone call from his or her teacher telling you what kind of extra help your child will be receiving.  Students will be tested periodically to make sure students are progressing in their learning.

We are excited about the Student Achievement Model and helping kids early on.  We believe it is good for all children and will improve learning K-12.
If you have questions, please call your teacher or principal.

Sincerely,

Principal

